Parnijit Singh

Subject: FW: About Tybalds planning application (ref: 2021/3580/P)

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Abdul Mozid I

Sent: 13 December 2021 23:12

|
Subject: About Tybalds planning application (ref: 2021/3580/P)

Dear Camden Planning

Hello. We object to planning application 2021/3580/P which proposes a block next to Richbell on the car
park. This building will have a massive effect on the quality of our living. It will block what little view we
have left of sky and the trees(nature) beyond. The impact on the daylight to our windows is very substantial
and will make our home very dark. We will not be able to see nature or the sky. Our flat is already dark
before this building will be built. Our only room that does not face this new building faces north. We get
hardly any sunlight even now.

The building is bigger and closer than the one proposal before and so will have a bigger impact on our
home.

All our rooms (except one of our bedrooms which only has a north facing window) and living room
windows face this new block so it will have a much bigger effect than the people think on our flats and the
quality of our and our children's life.

The new building will make the courtyard darker as well and there is nothing interesting being done to the
courtyard. So it will stay not looked after. We would like to grow food. Can we have big planters for that
and space for children to play that does not get split by a great big ramp and railings.



Block D will create unacceptable harm to our homes and lives. We should be planting greenery and trees
not building new buildings. We do not want to loose shed storage either.

Thank you
Abdul Mozid

Flat 39 Falcon.



